
Ref. No.: APDU/Reg./PG/006/2024 Date: 04.10.2024

N O T I C E

As directed by the Hon’ble Vice-Chancellor of the Alipurduar University, it is here by
informed that the newly admitted PG Semester 1 students, 2024 who have missed the
physical verification process have to contact through the following email id
explaining their genuine reason of absence in the above mentioned verification
process within October 10, 2024, 11.30 p.m. positively.
Email Id: universityalipurduar@gmail.com

The email should contain name of the student, subject, application id. The students
will be again allowed for physical verification process on 11th November, 2024 after
sending the email only within 10th October, 2024 at the above mentioned email id.

Sd/-
Registrar (Additional Charge)
Alipurduar University

Copy to:
1. The Hon’ble Vice-Chancellor, Alipurduar University for his kind information
2. Guard file

mailto:universityalipurduar@gmail.com

